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Question 

“1. What work is the Office for the PCC undertaking to monitor the implementation 
and uptake of the Community Remedy? 

2. Are there currently any plans to revise your Community Remedy document? 

3. How have you publicised the Community Remedy to the general public?” 

 
Answer 
 
The OPCC is not monitoring this on their own. The OPCC is part of the countywide 
Strategic ASB and Hate Crime Group which monitors the progress of delivery against 
a rage of measures to reduce ASB and support victims, including the monitoring of 
the Community Remedy 
 
There are currently no plans to revise the Community Remedy document. 
 
Various messages have been published about the Community Remedy, particularly 
when it first launched. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 
an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months 
of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed 
to: John Neilson, Acting Chief Executive, Office of the Northamptonshire Police and 
Crime Commissioner, West Wing, Force Headquarters, Wootton Hall, Northampton, 
NN4 0JQ 
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future 
communications. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF 
 


